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         FOIL UPDATE  11th September 2023  

 

Personal Injury Discount Rate Review 

The government has published its response to the Call for Evidence on the Personal Injury Discount 

Rate (PIDR), including exploring the option of a dual/multiple rates. The consultation also looked at a 

number of models taken from other jurisdictions. 

The consultation posed 23 questions on a range of options and the response provides a ‘high-level’ 

summary of those responses, in the light of which the next steps indicated are: 

1. The government will not be recommending a policy position or deciding on whether a 

dual/multiple PIDR should be introduced at this time. 

 

2. All submissions and additional evidence submitted in response to this Call for Evidence 

exercise will be provided to the PIDR Expert Panel, which is required by the Damages Act, as 

amended by the CLA, to advise the Lord Chancellor on the rate review. The responses and 

evidence received will be passed on in full to the panel who will consider them prior to 

providing advice to the Lord Chancellor. 

 

3. The feedback and evidence provided by respondents to this Call for Evidence will, however, 

be used to inform the options available to the Lord Chancellor as part of the next review of 

the PIDR which under the statutory provisions included in the Damages Act is due to be 

commenced by 15 July 2024.  

 

Further information in relation to this review will be announced in due course, but the expert panel 

will now get down to work. 

 

 The full response paper may be found at: Personal Injury Discount Rate: Exploring the option of a 

dual/multiple rate - Government response (publishing.service.gov.uk) 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1182641/pidr-dual-rate-call-for-evidence-response.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1182641/pidr-dual-rate-call-for-evidence-response.pdf
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 This publication is intended to provide general guidance only. It is not intended to constitute a definitive or complete statement of the law on any 

subject and may not reflect recent legal developments. This publication does not constitute legal or professional advice (such as would be given by a 

solicitors’ firm or barrister in private practice) and is not to be used in providing the same. Whilst efforts have been made to ensure that the 

information in this publication is accurate, all liability (including liability for negligence) for any loss and or damage howsoever arising from the use of 

this publication or the guidance contained therein, is excluded to the fullest extent permitted by law.  
  


